
Subject Leader Network Meeting Agenda 

1. Welcome, Introduction and Statistics 

2. AfPE Update 

3. Share best practice PE 
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

       

I am writing to make you aware that your child attends a school in the South Leicestershire School 

Sport Partnership (SLSSP). We are a non-profit making organisation working with 83 local schools 

alongside the Harborough District Council, Blaby District Council, Oadby and Wigston Borough 

Council. 

 

SLSSP supports education professionals and provides opportunities for all young people in South 

Leicestershire to ensure that well-being, physical activity, school sport and PE is at the heart of 

school life. The partnership is passionate about developing inclusive provision to promote personal 

development and lifelong healthy behaviours. 

 

This year we are supporting schools re-introducing students back into education. The focus of our 

provision will be supporting children and families’ mental health and physical activity. SLSSP 

have designed resources for parents which will be released through the academic year. We have 

created a parent portal on our website which includes a variety of well-being resources. The portal 

includes a local sports club guide, well-being podcasts, health newsletters, a local walking routes 

guide and links to fun physical activity that can be done at home. To access the resources please 

see visit the website below: 

 

http://learningsouthleicestershiressp.org.uk/parent-guardian-portal/ 

 

To launch our parent portal, and in support of Active Travel Month, we are running a parent social 

media competition. Parents posting pictures of their families on a local walk will win a prize.  

 

Facebook: @learningsouthleicestershiressp  

Twitter: @lslssp 

Instagram: @southleicestershiressp 

 

Please use the local walking routes guide and half term walking treasure hunt challenge on the 

webpage to help you explore your local surroundings.  

Please note-SLSSP encourages safe and responsible physical activity. Please ensure you adhere to 

the government guidance and any local restrictions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Hussein Khan 

 
Partnership Development Manager 
South Leicestershire School Sports Partnership 
 

 

http://learningsouthleicestershiressp.org.uk/parent-guardian-portal/

